From: Stephen Blackmer

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO to Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:26:15 AM

Stephen Blackmer
107 Hackleboro Road
Canterbury, NH 03224

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Dear SEC,

I write in strong opposition to the Northern Pass proposal because of the harm it would do to the
communities and economy of the North Country of New Hampshire.

Recreation and scenery have long been the mainstay of northern NH's economy and communities.
People choose to live in the North Country because of it's beauty and quality of life, notwithstanding the
more limited economic opportunities.

The Northern Pass proposal would be an insult to both the landscape and the people, and would
provide no benefit to the people of NH. | urge you to reject it. There are better ways to provide energy
to southern New England.

Sincerely,
Rev. Stephen Blackmer
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